
Brief Bio: 
 
Dr. Ruth T. Logan, Ph.D., attended St. Augustine’s College (now University) receiving a Bachelor 
of Science in Biology in 1990. She obtained a Master of Science in Pharmacology and 
Experimental Therapeutics from the University of Maryland (Baltimore) in 1997.  In June of 
2017, Dr. Logan received her Doctor of Philosophy degree from Keiser University in Educational 
Leadership.  

Dr. Logan has 29 years of experience in the education field, she has worked with the learning-
disabled/special needs population for 24 years while serving as a teacher, program manager, 
program director, high school principal, and entrepreneur. In 1992, she became a corps’ 
member of Teach for America and began her teaching experience as a student teacher in Bell 
California. Dr. Logan’s first teaching experience was a middle school science teacher in New York 
City’s Public-School System in 1992, she also taught in Baltimore City Public Schools from 1993-
1995.   

Dr. Logan began her special education teaching experience in 1997, as a science teacher for 
students with learning and emotional disabilities in a private special education school in 
Maryland.  Dr. Logan worked for the National Center for Children and Families a community-
based organization as the Education Coordinator and later the Community School Director at JC 
Nalle Elementary School in the District of Columbia. For a few years, she served as a business 
manager for Teach For America’s Baltimore office, a program director, and later principal of a 
private high school in the District of Columbia that served emotionally disturbed and learning-
disabled students. 

Dr. Logan founded The Monroe School in March of 2006 and opened in September of 2006 in 
the Northeast quadrant of the District of Columbia. As a non-profit school, The Monroe School 
received its 501 (c) (3) status in 2014. In March of 2007, Dr. Logan founded The Maya 
Foundation Inc, (Metropolitan Alliance for Youth Advancement Foundation, Inc) a non-profit 
501(c) (3) organization to assist students with academic scholarships, to participate in various 
school-based activities, sponsor annual college tours, and to provide financial assistance to 
those students desiring to attend college. 

 

The Monroe School a college-preparatory school that serves students with varying academic, 
emotional, behavioral, and mental health challenges will celebrate its 15th year this March 22, 
2021. Monroe is excited to announce its award of the prestigious GenCyber Grant awarded to 
mostly Colleges and Universities. The Monroe School will be the first K-12 school in the District 
of Columbia to be awarded this grant and one of only two K-12 schools in the District of 
Columbia’s metropolitan area awarded the grant. This GenCyber grant will allow The Monroe 
School to host a GenCyber Camp this summer for middle school students from grades 6th -8th. 
The Monroe School is proud of its 100% college acceptance rate and works diligently to assure 
any/all students desiring to attend college is assisted fully through this process. The Monroe 
School is committed to serving its students, parents, and community. 

  


